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  Senior Week Hillsboro High School 

January 26, 2021 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

The City of Hillsboro and Hillsboro High School are gearing up for Senior Week 2021. The 

week designated is May 10-14, 2021. We are seeking donations from local businesses and 

individuals in the form of a discount/free item for the Senior card to be used during Senior 

week and/or monetary donations that will allow for scholarships to be given to multiple 

students. 

The application for this scholarship is available to graduating Hillsboro High School Seniors 

entering the workforce, attending college or a trade school. In 2020 there were three (3) 

$1,000.00 scholarships awarded. It is with great hopes that this year we will be able to award 

more scholarships, but not without your generosity through these donations.  In addition to the 

donations received, the City of Hillsboro will again match the donations up to $1,000.00. 

All donations can be sent to the City of Hillsboro; Senior Scholarships 130 N. High Street 

Hillsboro, Ohio 45133. For Senior card donated item to add, please call or email. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Kimberly Newman or Whitney Seitz at 937-393-

5219,  knewman@hillsboroohio.net or wseitz@hillsboroohio.net . 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Kimberly Newman 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 
 Examples of discounts or free items are: free coffee, free pizza, free beverage with any purchase, a $50.00 gift 

certificate for the price of $40.00 with no expiration date, 20% off on line or instore purchase. 
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